Public Notice

Antidegradation Alternatives Analysis for MidAmerican Energy Company,
Sergeant Bluff, lowa

Notice Date: March 15, 2023

Notice is hereby given that MidAmerican Energy Company has completed a draft
Antidegradation Alternatives Analysis for discharge of coal combustion residual
leachate to the Missouri River at the Neal North facility in Sergeant Bluff, lowa. The
Missouri River segment is protected for Class A1 primary contact recreational, Class B
(WW-1) warm water and Class (HH) human health beneficial uses.

Anyone wishing to comment on the proposed treatment alternative must do so in writing
within 30 days of the date shown at the top of this notice. Comments may be submitted by
hand delivery, mail, or email: MidAmerican Energy Company, Attention: Jacob Arnold,
4299 Northwest Urbandale Drive, Urbandale, lowa 50322 or
Jacob.Arnold@midamerican.com.

Copies of this notice, the draft Antidegradation Alternatives Analysis, and supporting
information are on file and available for public inspection. Copies of this information may
be requested by contacting Jacob Arnold at 515-242-3019 or
Jacob.Arnold@midamerican.com. MidAmerican Energy Company will submit a
summary of comments received and responses to the lowa Department of Natural
Resources (IDNR) with the final alternatives analysis subject to IDNR review and
approval.



